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Dear Editor 
I wish to submit a new manuscript entitled “[Removal of Phenol from Industrial Wastewater Using Electrocoagulation Process and Activated Olive Stones as an Efficient Adsorbent: A Comparative Study.]” for consideration by the [Journal of Nanotechnology for Environmental Engineering].
I  confirm that this work is original and has not been published elsewhere nor is it currently under consideration for publication elsewhere.

In this paper, I report that this work is very important in the environment to prevent our planet. This is significant because there are two advantages , firstly recycling  olive stone as an adsorbent to treat phenol as an adsorbat and the comparative study between two different techniques biosorption of phenol and by electrocoagulation process of phenol .  The paper should be of interest to readers in the areas of  the world industries .

Please address all correspondence concerning this manuscript to me at [said.akazdam@gmail.com].

Thank you for your consideration of this manuscript. 
Novelty of statement
In this paper, I report that this work is very important in the environment to prevent our planet. This is significant because there are two advantages ,firstly recycling  olive stone as an adsorbent to treat phenol as an adsorbat by the biosorption process and also by comparing this phenomenon with electrocoagulation process .  The paper should be of interest to readers in the areas of  the world industries and to shed light about recycling of solid materials to treat liquid effluents .
Thank you very much to take my article as a publication in your journal
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